Hangzhou, 2009, June, 22

Professor Ming-Dou Ker
[-Shou University, Taiwan, China

mdker@isu.edu.tw

Dear Prof. Ker,

We would like to invite you to visit the IEEE-EDS Hangzhou Chapter in
China. At this opportunity we invite you giving us a seminar as a
Distinguished Lecturer from IEEE EDS. The topic of interest for us
would be: "Transient-Induced Latchup in CMOS Integrated Circuits”.
The seminar will be held at the Hangzhou Dianzi University. It can be

scheduled in July, 6, if it is good for you.
We look forward to hear from you and meet you soon.

Sincerely yours,

wA

LingLing Sun

Professor and Vice-president of Hangzhou Dianzi University
President of IEEE-EDS Hangzhou Chapter
sunll02Z@yahoo.com.cn



